Using Blood Wisely.





Dear Windsor Regional Hospital - Metropolitan Campus,

Choosing Wisely Canada and Canadian Blood Services are pleased to recognize Windsor Regional Hospital - Metropolitan Campus as a Using Blood Wisely Hospital. We congratulate you on your significant achievement in meeting national appropriateness benchmarks for red blood cell transfusions.

The Using Blood Wisely Hospital designation symbolizes a commitment to red blood cell stewardship and to the continuous pursuit of quality improvement. In achieving this designation, Windsor Regional Hospital - Metropolitan Campus is among a select group of hospitals that's making a difference for patients, donors, and Canada's blood supply.

Choosing Wisely Canada and Canadian Blood Services sincerely thank you and your team for your leadership and continued efforts to improve our health care system.

We encourage you to build on these efforts by exploring other opportunities to reduce overuse in your hospital. One way to do so if your hospital hasn't already, is by participating in our Choosing Wisely Canada Hospital Designation Program. Efforts from your Using Blood Wisely work can be included towards a Level 2 or Level 3 hospital designation. For more information please visit www. choosingwiselycanada.org/campaign/hospitals/#a4.

Sincerely,

Dr. Wendy Levinson

Chair, Choosing Wisely Canada

Dr. Graham D. Sher

CEO, Canadian Blood Services

Using Blood Wisely.





Dear Windsor Regional Hospital - Ouellette Campus,

Choosing Wisely Canada and Canadian Blood Services are pleased to recognize Windsor Regional Hospital - Ouellette Campus as a Using Blood Wisely Hospital. We congratulate you on your significant achievement in meeting national appropriateness benchmarks for red blood cell transfusions.

The Using Blood Wisely Hospital designation symbolizes a commitment to red blood cell stewardship and to the continuous pursuit of quality improvement. In achieving this designation, Windsor Regional Hospital - Ouellette Campus is among a select group of hospitals that's making a difference for patients, donors, and Canada's blood supply.

Choosing Wisely Canada and Canadian Blood Services sincerely thank you and your team for your leadership and continued efforts to improve our health care system.

We encourage you to build on these efforts by exploring other opportunities to reduce overuse in your hospital. One way to do so if your hospital hasn't already, is by participating in our Choosing Wisely Canada Hospital Designation Program. Efforts from your Using Blood Wisely work can be included towards a Level 2 or Level 3 hospital designation. For more information please visit www. choosingwiselycanada.org/campaign/hospitals/#a4.

Sincerely,

Dr. Wendy Levinson

Chair, Choosing Wisely Canada

Dr. Graham D. Sher

CEO, Canadian Blood Services

CHOOSING WISELY CANADA

CANADIAN BLOOD SERVICES

Choosing Wisely Canada and Canadian Blood Services are pleased to recognize:

WINDSOR REGIONAL HOSPITAL -METROPOLITAN CAMPUS

as a designated Using Blood Wisely Hospital.

Hospitals that have achieved this designation have met benchmarks in red blood cell stewardship and have demonstrated their commitment to reducing unnecessary red blood cell transfusions at their hospital.

DR. WENDY LEVINSON, CHAIR CHOOSING WISELY CANADA

DR. GRAHAM D. SHER, CEO CANADIAN BLOOD SERVICES

JANUARY 26, 2022

DATE



CHOOSING WISELY CANADA

CANADIAN BLOOD SERVICES

Choosing Wisely Canada and Canadian Blood Services are pleased to recognize:

WINDSOR REGIONAL HOSPITAL -OUELLETTE CAMPUS

as a designated Using Blood Wisely Hospital.

Hospitals that have achieved this designation have met benchmarks in red blood cell stewardship and have demonstrated their commitment to reducing unnecessary red blood cell transfusions at their hospital.

DR. WENDY LEVINSON, CHAIR CHOOSING WISELY CANADA

DR. GRAHAM D. SHER, CEO CANADIAN BLOOD SERVICES

JANUARY 26, 2022

DATE

